


 

 

program and we applaud the District for adopting a program that is familiar to 
contractors.   We will be interested to see how the District and the City w



 

 



 

 

 
Additional Criteria for High Schools.  The BAC has concern that this further 
change in program supersedes previously adopted standards, particularly at this 
late stage.  Already, the High Schools’ programs do not conform to the Board-
adopted Long Range Facilities Plan or the adopted EdSpecs, both of which 
provide for 1500 student capacity.  The adopted Master Plans p00 fty


